
I STRONG OPPOSE.
All of our voting laws require a signature on record. This subverts that basic protection.

Electronic voter systems are proving to be easily manipulated and subject to fraud all up and down the voting process. Until a 
secure system can be guaranteed, our elections will be at risk. Oregon has proven one thing during the pandemic, we have very 
untrustworthy technology.

Extending motor-voter to other agencies is irresponsible and only opens the door to illegal voter registrations.


